

# **November Newsletter**

The holidays are upon us whether we are ready or not! Did you know there are only:

4 Fridays until Thanksgiving

9 Fridays until Christmas

Where has the year gone? If you're like me, every year seems to go by faster and faster! This month I encourage you to slow down and enjoy your time with your little ones!

### A few things to Remember:

With the weather changing, please check your child's cubby to ensure they have weather appropriate clothing. Please be sure to label all coats into the tag.

Time Changes on November 4th! We fall back by 1 hour.

We are closed November 22nd and 23rd for Thanksgiving. Please be sure to check the attendance projection forms on your child's door. We know that many of you will have family in town or will be traveling that week.

## **NOVEMBER 1st-9th**

#### **Food Drive**

We will be partnering with the Holly Springs Food Cupboard to collect food to help those in need. They are in need of broth/gravy, sides (boxed potatoes, stuffing, etc.), jelly, peanut butter, crackers, canned meats, soups and shelf stable milk. They will take any donations, but with Thanksgiving around the corner they are requesting these items. What a great way to help out our Community in need. On Monday November 12th the Sweet Potatoes and Peppers class will be delivering our collection to the Cupboard. Peppers will go from 9:30am-10:15am and Sweet Potatoes will go from 10:15am-11:00am.



# **NOVEMBER 14th**

#### **Wake Pediatrics Dentistry**

Wake Pediatrics Dentistry has contacted the "tooth fairy" to speak to our friends about the importance of brushing our teeth and visiting the dentist. She will be showing our little ones the proper way to brush and take care of our teeth.

**Sweet Peas:** 9:45am-10:00am **Pea Pods:** 9:45am-10:00am **Carrot Tops:** 10:00am-10:30am

**Sweet Potatoes:** 10:30am-11:00am **Peppers:** 11:00-11:30



# NOVEMBER 16TH THANKFUL CELEBRATION 3:30PM

Please join us for our Thankful Celebration. The children will be creating thankful crafts and making a special dessert to share. This is a wonderful way to meet new families and create some amazing memories with your child.



